
Srnre Or DellwaRe
Depanruerur oF NATURAL REsouRcEs

lruo EwvrnoHrvrelrral Corurnol
DrvrsroN oF WAsrE AND HAzARDous SUBSTANcEs

Solro aruo HnznRoous Wnsre MANAGEMENT SEcnoN
89 K|NGS HTcHWAY

DovER, DELAWARE 19901
TELEPHoNE: (302) 739-9403

Fu: (302) 739-5060

April 1,2019

Mr. Brian Bolvin, P.E.
Site Engineer
Delaware Recyclable Products, Inc.
Waste Management of Delaware, Inc
246MarshLane
New Castle, Delaware 19720

Subject: Acknowledgement for Receipt of Complete Application

Reference: Permit Modification Application (Volumes I, 2 and 3) "fo, Vertical Expansion, DRPI
Industrial Landfill (July 2018)
19 0401 02-D DRPI Complete Application SW-15-02

Dear Mr. Bolvin:

On March 29, 2019, the Department of Natural Resources and Environmental Control (DNREC;
Department), Solid and Hazardous Waste Management Section (SHWMS) received the revised Solid Waste
Management Facility Application for Delaware Recyclable Products, Inc. (DRPI) Landfill from Geosyntec
Consultants. With this submission by Geosyntec, the Department considers the Solid Waste Management
Facility Application for DRPI located at 246 Marsh Lane, New Castle, Delaware, materially complete in
accordance with the requirements of Delaware's Regulations Governing Solid Waste (DRGSW), Section
4.0. As specified in Section 4.1.2 of DRGSW, the SHWMS will submit a public notice of the application
package for public comment. The public comment period will be l5 days.

The Department may require additional information from DRPI, after the public has had the opportunity to
comment on the application, and after public hearings (if held). If you have any questions, please contact
Michael Melito at (302) 739-9403.
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Program Administrator
Solid and Hazardous Waste Management Section
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Arron Wayson, Environmental Compliance Specialist, SHWMS (electronic copy only)cc:
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